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Deputies Identified in Fatal Police Pursuit that Began in Calvert 

County 

  

BALTIMORE, MD (May 15, 2024) - The Independent Investigations Division (IID) of the 

Maryland Office of the Attorney General has identified the Calvert County Sheriff’s deputies 

involved in the fatal police pursuit on May 13, 2024. 

                                                                                                        

The deputies are identified as Deputy Wyatt McDowell, an 8-year veteran, assigned to the 

criminal investigations bureau and Deputy Michael Lewis, a 7-year veteran, assigned to the 

patrol bureau. 

  

The identity of the decedent, who is a juvenile female, is being withheld in accordance with 

juvenile privacy laws. 

  

The IID, with the assistance of the Maryland State Police Crash Team, continues to investigate 

the circumstances of the fatal pursuit. To read the original news release, click here. 
  

### 

 
  

https://www.marylandattorneygeneral.gov/press/2024/051524.pdf 
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